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Monday 29th March 2021 
 

Parents and Carers of children in Ireland Class 
 

Dear Parents and Cares 
 
I am sorry to have to let you know that our lovely Mrs Wilson is leaving us this 

Easter. She is heading back to New Zealand to be re-united with her husband. 
Mrs Wilson has written a letter to all her families which will be sent out once you 

have received this letter. 
 
We will be very sorry to see Mrs Wilson go. She has only been here a short time 

but already she has become an integral part of our team here at BPS, and 
especially in the Reception Unit. I know that Mrs Wilson was planning to settle 

back here in the UK with her family but, unfortunately for us, this has not been 
possible. I know all our families will want to join me in thanking Mrs Wilson for 
all her hard work and support, especially during the lockdown. We wish her and 

her family a very happy future in New Zealand. 
 

Mrs Mason is returning from Maternity Leave after Easter and will be teaching 
your children with Mrs Wallace, who is well known in the Reception team and 
school. They will be meeting Mrs Wilson before the end of term for a detailed 

handover. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Hanington, Assistant 
Headteacher and Leader of EYFS, or me, and we will get back to you as soon as 

possible. 
 

Wishing you a happy forthcoming Easter weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Helen Williamson 
Headteacher 
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